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BY EMAIL  

October 27, 2021 

Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson 
Regulatory Affairs Officer 
Halton Hills Hydro Inc. 
43 Alice St. 
Halton Hills, ON, L7J 2A9 
RegulatoryAffairs@haltonhillshydro.com 

 

Dear Ms. Rehberg-Rawlingson:  

Re: Halton Hills Hydro Inc. (Halton Hills Hydro) 
Application for 2022 Rates 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2021-0028 

This letter is in response to your letter to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) dated 
October 26, 2021, requesting an additional extension to the date for the filing of Halton 
Hills Hydro’s 2022 Price Cap IR application to October 29, 2021.  

The OEB grants Halton Hills Hydro’s request for an extension.  

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Katherine Wang, at 
Katherine.Wang@oeb.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
 
c:  Scott Knapman, President & CEO, Halton Hills Hydro Inc. 

David J. Smelsky, CFO, Halton Hills Hydro Inc. 
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